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From: Councillor George Reynolds

Sent: 04 July 2022 09:39

To: Alex Chrusciak; Councillor Phil Chapman; Councillor Douglas Webb
Subject: Motor cross

Alex

Glad this is moving. However | am concerned that there could be clustering of events in the summer. It is my
intention to support Clir Chapman in his worries and hopefully together you can come to joint conclusion.
George
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